
  

Ljubljana, 6 November 2023 

 

Dear members, 

 

We have a new team, with new projects and new services to support you, our members. 

I’m delighted to introduce 3 new team members to our team! Žiga Fišer is our new 

Department for Business and Trade Country Director, supporting the British Embassy in 

Ljubljana and covering all trade engagement in Slovenia. Tara Pleško is our new PR & 

Chapter Zero Slovenia manager. Mart D. Buh is our Business Development manager, 

focused on supporting you, our members.  

 

New services, new councils, more engagement with our members. 

We will have established 2 new councils until end of 2023, the UK Trade Council and the 

Investors’ council. Here you will have opportunities to voice your opinions and concerns on 

trade barriers, the current business environment in Slovenia and any other issues that we 

can help you overcome. We will also start organising members only events and establish a 

business Expat club. We will also introduce new member services. 

 

Our traditional Christmas gala in London is on 24th November! 

Our gala is filing up fast, so book your place for a night of high dining, jazz music and 

networking with famous speakers at the Institute of Directors in London. We will have a 

morning program at Bloomberg and an option for a visit of Westminster the day before.  

 

Finally, we are here to help you grow your business in Slovenia, the UK or globally - through 

our events, delegations and other programs, so please don’t hesitate to get in touch with 

us!  

 

 

Barbara Uranjek 

CEO 

British-Slovenian Chamber of Commerce 

 
 
 


